
Additional Announcements –  July 14, 2019  
 
 Pastor Dwight sends out a newsletter which includes updates, reminders, 

and things that concern us as a church family.  If you would like to 
receive these emails on a regular basis, please go to 
https://longcreekchurch.ca/be-connected-church and scroll to the 
bottom of the page.  There you will find a form to complete with your 
name and email address.  You will then receive an email asking you to 
confirm that you wish to receive the messages.  Please reply to confirm.  
You can also connect with us online:  at Facebook, search “long creek 
church” or Twitter search @longcreek church.  Stay in touch.  Be 
informed. 

 Country Kids Early Learning Center at Long Creek Church is accepting 
applications for Pre-Kindergarten and Before and After School.  For more 
information call (902) 200-9225 or e-mail info@countrykidspe.ca. 

 PLEASE REMEMBER TO PRAY FOR EACH OTHER THIS WEEK and especially 
for the following individual(s) and their families: 
Kellan McAdam (undergoing treatments for leukemia) 
Judy Robblee   
Alan MacPhee 
Pastor Dwight Ingersoll  

 Our expectant mothers, Sydney Sherren 
                  and Holly Barrett 
 The MacEachern Family 
 Pam Kelly (Friend of Allan & Lois) 
     

Post as a reminder to pray for others on your prayer list:                
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